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Dear Families, 

I hope you have all had a good break and enjoyed 

the glorious weather that we have been having 

recently. It has been great to hear from the 

children all about their travels and experiences 

during the holiday.  

Thank you for continuing to follow the Covid guidance that has been set out by 

Public Health. Please be reminded that wearing face coverings on site and 

social distancing at all times, helps to minimise risk. Please report any positive 

Covid cases to covid@nevillroad-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

Due to the extension of restrictions for another 4 weeks, school will continue 

to follow the current guidelines and procedures.  

The Recovery Curriculum  

Year 3 have had an exciting start to the week! We were visited by 

an expert who shared key vocabulary and facts about the Ancient 

Egyptians. The children also had the opportunity to see a variety 

of artefacts. They particularly enjoyed finding out about 

mummification!  

Christians in Schools will be visiting the Y6 classes over the next 

couple of weeks, to talk to them about transiton to High School. 

They will be encouraging the children to ask questions and discuss 

any concerns they may have. Members of staff from the High 

Schools will also be coming in to meet 

the children and talk to staff.  

Next week is ‘Refugee Week’ – each 

year group will be reading a text linked 

to the experience of refugees 

including, ‘Flight for Freedom’ by 

Kristen Fulton and ‘The Boy at the Back of the Class’ by Onjali Q Rauf. 
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Staffing news 

We are delighted that Mrs Dale has made a good recovery from her knee injury 
and is back in school with us again. Thank you to Mrs Hindle and Mrs Watts for 
helping out to cover the class. Mrs Jackson also came in to school today to see 
us all; she is making a very good recovery and we hope she will be back with us 
all in September. 

You will be aware that Mrs Sheldrake is sadly leaving Nevill Road at the end of 
the year and we also have two members of staff, who have decided to take a 
step back from classroom teaching. Mrs Pratt and Mrs Hindle will be joining 
our amazing support staff team from September, working with children across 
the school, as part of the ‘catch up’ programme. Therefore, we will be 
welcoming two new full time teachers to the team; Miss Phipps in Y3 and Miss 
Taylor in Y4. We had 84 applications for the positions and a very strong field of 
candidates. They will both be a huge asset to the NRJ team. 

Dates for the Diary  

Monday 14th June – Term Starts 

Thursday 1st July – Millie’s Trust first aid training Y5  

Monday 5th July – RSHE parent workshop 

Monday 12th – Wednesday 15th July – Operation Eagle Eye activities Y6 

Tuesday 13th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class 
teachers 

Thursday 15th July – 1pm transition afternoon – meet new class 
teachers 

Friday 16th July – Whole school Olympics PTA event 

Monday 19th – Friday 23rd July – Y6 Celebration Week 

Tuesday 27th July – End of Term 

Have an enjoyable weekend and Good Luck England! 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

Together Everyone Achieves More 


